
 
 

 
 
CORRIGENDUM 
 

This is hereby informed to the public at large that in reference to the Sale Notice for sale 
of RFO assets at ROC Shillong. Published on 06/07/2011 in the Ministry’s Website, for 
unavoidable reasons the date of Auction has been rescheduled for 9th August 2011 and 
the the  Inspection of  assets  can be taken from 2nd August 2011 onwards. All other terms 
and conditions shall remain same.  

 sd 
  (G.C. Yadav) 

     Registrar of Companies  
 North-East Region, Shillong. 

 


